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VILLAGE OF TUXEDO PARK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

  

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Preliminary Budget for the Village of Tuxedo Park for 

the fiscal year commencing June 1, 2020 and ending May 31, 2021 has been filed in the office of 

the Village Clerk and that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Tuxedo Park will hold a public 

hearing to consider such budget on Wednesday, April 15, 2020 at 7:01 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 

the matter can be heard.  No salary is paid to the Mayor or Trustees.  Due to the COVID-19 

restrictions, there is no public access to the meeting and the meeting will be held by 

video/teleconference via ZOOM.  The Zoom information can be obtained on the Village website at 

www.tuxedopark-ny.gov. 

 

 All persons interested shall be given the opportunity to be heard. 

 

 

      BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

      VILLAGE OF TUXEDO PARK 

      Deborah A. Matthews 

      Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 


